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   Hi Members: 
            
        Hope everyone is doing well? We decided to not set any regular meeting dates 
until this COVID-19 deal subsides some. We will be holding Board meetings on the 1st 
Wednesday of the month at 6:30 pm, these will be Zoom meetings and if you would like 
you can attend just let us know and we will send you the info needed.  
 
       Well, we had a very informative Board meeting. The Placards for your business are 
here, we will be sending them out with a letter from your President within the next 
couple of days. We have decided to cancel the Easter Egg Hunt for 2021 not because 
we wanted to, but we do not feel it is safe enough yet. We are working on trying to do 
something else in place of. More info to follow. The Parade is being scheduled for 
Saturday June 5, 2021 at Noon. This all depends on if the City will give us a permit??? 
The Grand Marshall will be Tom Stagner and the name and theme is 2021 Point 
Place/Shoreland Parade, 30th Anniversary, “Celebrating Point Place/Shoreland 
Community”.  
 
     A suggestion was made to add Community to our name, please give it some thought 
and let us know what you think? You can put your own article in the newsletter if you 
would like, just send to JMiller@illuminate-hc.com, the article is due the Friday after the 
Board Meeting. The Board Meetings are held the first Wednesday of the month.   
 
    Please be careful and safe, wear a mask and wash your hands frequently to combat 
the Covid-19. Thank You.  
 
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner 
President  

mailto:JMiller@illuminate-hc.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Personal Message 
 
 
As some of you may know, on Tuesday, February 2nd I had surgery for breast 
cancer, a lumpectomy and lymph node removal. It was discovered through a 
mammogram around Thanksgiving and the biopsy and ultrasound revealed a slow 
growing early-stage cancer. This was followed by visits to specialists and a 
procedure. 
 
The surgery went well, and I returned home the same day to rest and heal before 
having radiation scheduled. Thankfully, I have had very little pain. The medical 
staff was outstanding. Today my husband, Don took a call from the surgeon who 
said I am cancer free!  Praise the Lord. 
 
I am blest to have a wonderful and supportive family and friends who are my 
guardian angels. Thank you to my PPBA family for the flowers, prayers, offers of 
help and well wishes. It means so much to me. Till we see each other, 
 
Hugs, Vee  
 

🦋🦋🦋 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Things are underway for the 2021 Point Place Scholarship Foundation 

.   

 

Due to COVID-19, we were unable to do a fundraiser this past year. We are relying on donations to 

fund the foundation, at this time. If you or your organization would like to make a tax-deductible 

donation, you can mail them to Point Place Scholarship Foundation, PO Box 5074,Toledo, Ohio 

43611 

Thank You to the following individuals and organizations for their donations so far this year: 

- Alan Buckenmeyer, CPA and 

- Toledo Sail and Power Squadron 

- Parish Federal Credit Union and VFW George Rill Post #606 both donated $1000. A scholarship will 

be awarded and named for each of these organizations.  

Notice has been posted online, in the Point & Shoreland Journal and on our website,  

ppbaonline.com. We have also sent out letters to the counselors at 12 area High Schools. We are 

accepting applications through March 1, 2021. 

The Point Place Scholarship Foundation awards several scholarships each year to High School 

seniors in the Point Place/Shoreland area. Please pass the word on to friends and neighbors and 

have them go to ppbaonline.com and download the instructions and application. 

Scholarship awards will be announced in April 2021. All applicants will be notified by email. Letters 

will be sent to the winners and announced online and in the Point & Shoreland Journal. It is unsure at 

this time if there will be a scholarship awards banquet in April or later in the year due to COVID-19. 

Family members of Point Place Business Association members are not eligible. 

For more information or questions, contact Scholarship President Joyce Ejhinger (419-320-9979), or 

send an email to ppscholarship@gmail.com 

 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ooLKCKrkoMtKQYAC3MR1V?domain=ppbaonline.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/ooLKCKrkoMtKQYAC3MR1V?domain=ppbaonline.com
mailto:ppscholarship@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                         

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our sincere condolences to Sherry Miller and family on the passing of Gary Miller. 

 

Gary Miller was not a PPBA Member but a friend and helping hand to all. He volunteered for the Point 

Place Days Parade, was a volunteer at Mustard Seed, belonged to Point Place Historical Society and 

was a member of Messiah Lutheran Church. 

Rest in Peace Gary! 🙏 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our Publicity Co 

- Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com



 
 

 


